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General Comment

Decommissioning reactors is a long term and potentially dangerous process. It must be carefully regulated
and inspected to ensure the safety of the community and the workers. It is also essential for proper
disposal of waste materials to be verified. We cannot let any industry regulate and verify itself. There are
too many sad examples of the fallacy of that mindset.


